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TARASI, TIGHE, TIERNEY & JOHNSON P.C.,,
,

ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW

510 THIRD AVENUE

PITTSBURGH. PENNSYLVANIA 15219-2191

LOUIS M TARASI. JR. TELEPHONE
JOHN M. TIGHE (4121391 7135
JOHN T. TIERNEY. til
DAVID E. JOHNSON

'

August 15, 1984

J. M. Felton, Director FREEDOM OF INFORMATION

Division of Rules and Records M EWT
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission [O7N /y-f,/J
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: 701A-84-532

Dear Mr. Felton:

Thank you for the information you previously sent to our office
per our recent request. Under the Freedom of Information Act,
I would also like to request a copy of "The Significant
Inspection Finding No. 79-17-01," noted on Page 21 of Report
No. 50-320/79-17. You will note that this details
"Unmonitored Release Path to the Environment."

If you should have any questions concerning this request, please
do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. I thank you for your
continued cooperation in this matter.
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Sincerely,

TARASI, TIGHE, TIERNEY & JOHNSON, P.C.

Bian
Cheri Binder
Legal Assistant -

CB/klh

1
1

8502090368 840815
PDR FOIA
BINDER 84-683 PDR

!

_ _ _ _ _ - - - _


